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I am contacting on behalf of the Ryde Gladesville Climate Change Action Group. For nearly 20 
years our group has been organising local actions to draw attention to the urgent need for climate 
change action and to reduce carbon emissions. 

Approving new coal mines and gas fields undermines all the good work that is being done in NSW 
by establishing Renewable Energy Zones. I am convinced that all members of the NSW Net Zero 
Commission are across the science and the IPCC reports. Please act on the science and not on the 
efforts by the fossil fuel industries to convince you that they are very supportive of renewable 
energy while also pushing for more coal and gas mining for exports. NSW is responsible for these 
scope 3 emissions. Please do not fall for the seductive green washing efforts, and the donations to 
political parties by the fossil fuel industries and prioritise the Net Zero Future. 


